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October 4, 2017 
 
 
Dear Trustees Education Initiative Breakthrough Innovation Team, 
 
On Tuesday, October 3, 2017, the Trustees Education Initiative Coordinating Council met to 
discuss Proposal 2017-07: Targeted Transition to Teaching (UW-T3). This meeting and the 
discussion therein followed a detailed review of the proposal by each member of the Council. 
 
Coordinating Council feedback regarding Proposal 2017-07 was: 

• The stipend for Fellows during Residency may be able to be reduced, as they would be 
eligible for a PIC permit and salary as a substitute.  

• Shift some of the dollars proposed for Fellows cost of living stipends to increase the 
stipends for Residency Mentors. 

 
The Coordinating Council took the following action on the proposal: Placed on Hold 

• Wyoming PTSB efforts and potential rule changes in this area may interface with aspects of 
this proposal.  

 
We thank you for the expertise, energy, and time you committed to developing this proposal 
for consideration by the University of Wyoming Trustees Education Initiative. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions. My phone is 307-766-5461 and my email address is 
rwatts3@uwyo.edu. 
 
With gratitude, 
Rebecca 
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